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Classes begin on Wednesday, April 15 over the Internet. Details on the online classes will be announced
by your instructors via email or the Course Management System after you complete your course registration.

The normal face-to-face class meetings will restart on Monday, May 11.
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Those students who traveled in the Tokyo Metropolitan area or any part of Saitama, Chiba, Kanagawa,
Osaka, Hyogo and Fukuoka prefectures between April 1 and April 30 are not allowed to enter the university
campuses for a period of 14 days after returning to Tokushima. During the period, the university requests these

students to stay home and measure body temperature every day.
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Please restrain yourself from going out of Tokushima prefecture until Wednesday, May 6.
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When you are sick or unable to participate in your class meeting including an online class, please contact

your faculty’s administration office by email or phone.
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If you have any concern, please contact the International Affairs Division office.
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Student Support Section for International Affairs (088-656-7079 ryugakuk@tokushima-u.ac.jp)
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If you feel sick, please visit or call the university health service center.
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Health Service Center (088-656-7289 HIiEH ~4#EH 8:30—17 : 15)
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